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Good Morning Ripon High 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please stand for the pledge!!!  Ready begin…..  
I PLEDGE ALEGIANCE TO THE FLAG OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA AND TO THE 
REPUBLIC FOR WHICH IT STANDS ONE NATION UNDER GOD INDIVISABLE WITH LIBERTY 
AND JUSTICE FOR ALL. 

 

 Happy New Year’s Ripon High!  Quick Reminders- no spandex or leggings may be worn unless 
the front and back is covered to mid- thigh. This will be enforced. If you have questions, refer to 
Ripon High APP for dress code policy. Also, be sure to get all your ACE tickets into the office. 
We are doing a raffle for two free tickets to winter formal. We have had a lot of winners with 
some fabulous prizes. BE AN ACE!/Rangel/3-4 

 

 Please note that some curbs in front of RHS are painted white.  This is for loading and unloading 
only.  Do not park there or your car may be towed!  Thank you./Morrow/2 
 

 Buenos Dias RHS Seniors! If you are interested in receiving the Seal of Biliteracy, please ask 
your Spanish teacher for the application and turn them in to Mrs. Eva Stum ASAP. You could 
drop them off in the office and they will be placed in her box. Gracias!!/Stum/2 

 

 Girls’ Basketball started League off right against Hilmar.  Freshmen girls won 55-15, JV worn 41-
24 and Varsity worn 51-21.  Great job girls!/Mortensen 

 
Anyone interested in playing tennis at RHS this season needs to attend a mandatory meeting this Friday 
at lunch in Coach Mayfield's room, P-9./Mayfield/3-4 
 
Hey Ripon High are you ready for a Night at the Oscars?  Winter formal is January 16

th
 which happens 

to be right around the corner.  Tickets are $15 and will be sold from January 11
th

 to January 15
th

.   
Start asking your dates now to enjoy a night of food, friends and fun!  Who will the Oscars go to this 
Year? /Mortensen/8 
 
January 12

th
 is a very important date everyone!  Next Tuesday is the RHS vs. Escalon boys’ basketball 

game at home.  It is a black out game, so if you purchased a black out shirt first semester, this would be 
the perfect time to wear that.  If not, come in any black apparel.  Don’t forget to support our boys! 
/Mortensen/1 
 

 

Thursday, January 7, 2016 
 



 

Attention anyone interested participating in Boys JV or Varsity golf this spring.  There is a mandatory 
meeting Wednesday, January 13

th
 immediately after school.  It will be quick.  If you can’t make the 

meeting, you need to see coach Musseman before the meeting to get the information. /Coach 
Musseman/2 
 
There will be a quick softball meeting for those interested in playing Wednesday, January 13 at 3:15 pm 
in Coach Johnson's class. We will be discussing the upcoming season, important dates and  
paperwork /Coach Vernon/1 
 
 


